
Board Report April 2016 - Elementary Principal 

Parent-Teacher Conferences – conferences were held March 8th and March 10th at the 

elementary.  Below are the percent for each classroom’s participation. 

   
     March 8th & March 10th   

Preschool  100% 

Kindergarten - Larsen  100% 

Kindergarten - Warner  100% 

1st Grade - Brennfoerder  100% 

1st Grade - Christensen  100% 

2nd Grade - Mruz  100% 

2nd Grade - Walling  100% 

3rd Grade - Fairhead  100% 

3rd Grade - Fedde  100% 

4th Grade - Hasenauer  98% 

4th Grade - Wolf  100% 

5th Grade - Gubbels, Kaup  98% 

6th Grade - Eckhardt, Reed  92% 

 

Kindergarden Round-Up – We had twenty-six incoming kindergarteners participate in round-up 

this year.  Future students participated in different stations designed to acclimate students to 

their future surroundings and gather student data for the upcoming school year. 

NeSA Pep Rally – The NeSA pep rally was held on Friday, April 1st.  Students enjoyed an 

inspirational video produced by the elementary staff and including students.  Third through 

sixth grade students participated in a “NeSA workout”.  Students worked out their brains and 

their legs.  They worked on teambuilding and individual skills. 

Muffins with Moms – There were sixty-four mothers that attended Muffins with Moms on 

Thursday, March 31st.  Muffins with moms is put by the third and fourth grade teachers.  The 

program is designed to get students and families excited about NeSA testing. 

 


